


   
 

   
 

Stream and derailment site cleanup activities are expected to be concluded by Fall 2024. Additional response tasks 
including monitoring and site delineation is expected to continue through early CY25. Public engagement remains 
paramount and communications with the community continue with periodic newsletters mailed to East Palestine 
residents by EPA. If the Consent Decree is accepted by the Court, the anticipated effective length is 20+ years. 

EPA remains present and engaged with the community of East Palestine, and working with the Village, County, State of 
Ohio, and Federal, non-profit, and academic partners, is ensuring that Norfolk Southern continues effective and 
thorough cleanup and continues to be held accountable. 


